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Australian Government

Department of Finance

Dr Patrick Hodder
Committee Secretary
Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee

Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Dr Hodder

Correction: PwC Contract

I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Supplementary Budget
Estimates Hearings of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation
Committee on 14 February 2022.

Senator Barbara Pocock asked about confidentially breaches made by
PricewaterhouseCoopers (PwC), and in my response I indicated that the services by PwC
were not provided under a contract with the Department of Finance, but through a
contractual arrangement with the Australian Taxation Office. I would like to advise and
correct the record that the services were provided to the Department of the Treasury.

Yours sincerelw

Mr Afidrew Jaggers PSM
Deputy Secretary
Commercial Group

15 February 2022
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